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Notice of Change of President 

 

 

 

Global Component Technologies Corporation (hereafter referred to as “GCT”) hereby 

announces that it resolves to change President as below at the Board of Directors 

meeting held on February 10th, 2021. 

 

 

1. Change of President 

Change in management at GCT, based in Japanese city of Tokyo : Hiroshi Narukawa 

has been responsible for the international engine manufacturer`s world-wide 

business as the new President since April 1st, 2021. Hiroshi Narukawa takes over 

the position from Ryoji Ogawa, who had been taking the role since year of 2019. 

 

Under the safety philosophy, GCT with new president respects individuality, 

creativity, and challenging attitude, and creates a workplace where employees feel 

excited and motivated to work.  

We continue to pursue cutting-edge technology and world class quality, and we will 

aim to be the company keeps proving products and services which truly satisfy our 

customers more than ever.  

 

 

2. Effective Date  

April 1st, 2021 

 

 

Company Contact 

Global Component Technologies Corporation 

1-15-9, Osaki, Shinagawa, Tokyo 141-0032, Japan 

Tel: +81-(0)3-6636-9001 


